
SCC Annual Report: Games 2018-2019 

This year we hosted a bring-a-friend event and we also had a turkey draw around Christmas 
time, each of these open to members and guests. Snacks were provided, and the bar was open. 
The club also hosted the third annual Cecil Hicks memorial, the annual Mixed Closing bonspiel 
and banquet as well as the annual Grand Draw/Pub Night. This year we also hosted the 
provincial Mixed Doubles championships where we saw 21 teams and received fantastic reports 
on this event. 

Julia Hunter


